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November 11, 2011

Mr, Ranger Kidwell-Ross
Worldsweeper.com

2778 Barrel Springs Road
Bow, WA 98232

Mr, Kidwell-Ross:

The North American Power Sweeping Association has received your
request for minutes from the NAPSA Board of Directors meetings and
additional material. Your request was presented to the Executive
Committee. While the customary practice would be to release minutes to
dues paying members only, it was agreed that you could easily arrange
for a member to make this request. NAPSA practice allows the release of
the requested information to the membership. Without establishing a
precedent, I was asked to forward a copy of the November Board of
Directors minutes as a courtesy.

Regarding any letters of resignation, consensus is that these were
addressed to the Board and any permission for their release resides with
the authors. One leader resigned due to career changes and the other for
personal reasons but in both cases the Board was sorry to see them go.

Although Kevin Kroeger did not consult with any of the Board members
prior to resigning his position, he did ask the Board to respect his
decision. He remains a NAPSA member and his friendships with the
Board members and staff, remain intact.

While your request has only been circulated among the executive
leadership, they are confident that the full Board would agree that
“respecting” Mr. Kroeger’s decision would include providing him his
privacy.

Attached you will find the November 2011 minutes in a draft format.
The approval of these minutes will occur in December but the minutes
have been distributed to the Board of Directors as you see them. I have
also included a listing of the current Board of Directors.

Thank you.

Kimberly Fantaci
Executive Director
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